
Dr. 5, R, Weiss 
8 - Fifth Avenue 
New York, New York 

Dear Dr. Weiss: po 

Enclesed please find the rather lengthy letter 
from Jhirad plus the announcement from the 
World Council of Synagogues. It will be worth 
your while reading through it. 

After you haw made copies please return them to 
me, because I have not yet answered Jhirad, As 
a matter of fact, I would very mch like to meet 
with you so that this kind of correspondence can 
be better centralised. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 




